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Monday 26th March- LAPS 4pm 

Tuesday 27th March- Camp Kernow Meeting 3.20 

Weds 28th March- Class 2 Parents Evening 

Thursday 29th  March- Parents evening Class 1 

Weds 28th March- Music assembly-Parents 

welcome 

Thursday 29th March-LAST DAY OF TERM 

Monday 16th April-SUMMER TERM BEGINS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week Class 1 had their trip to the Lost 

Gardens of Heligan,  They were all so well 

behaved and had a wonderful time. They have 

also had their penultimate session of Bikeability 

and are all doing so well. 

 

This week Class 2 have written a recount of 
their “snow day” and continued researching 

clouds to write a non-chronological 
report.  In Maths we have been practising 

times tables and divide. 
 

In Class 3 a mysterious bag appeared and its 
contents were examined.  The class have 

begun an investigation about who might own 
this property and why they would need such 

an interesting array of objects!? 
Could there be foul play in the offing? 

 

 

Mr Ellis Office Hours 

Monday-PM 

Tuesday- PM 

Wednesday- PM 

Thursday- All Day 

Friday- PM 

 

 

Camp Kernow meeting on Tuesday at 3.20 in 
Class 3 for all parents of Year5/6. 

 
Reception parents.  Please remember bikes 

for the last session of bikeabililty on Tuesday 
(if they have one) 

 
The menu on last day of term has changed 

to  Fish Fingers and Chips or Bean and Potato 
Burrito. 

 
Thursday, will see our annual FOWS egg 

rolling competition, along with their 
colouring competition, please see Sarah or 

Becky for further info. 
Dozens of eggcellent egg related yokes are 

guaranteed. 
 

 

 
Classroom build update 

             

Great news the new classroom is in- after an 
eventful day on Wednesday we are thrilled to be 

sharing this news with you.   
Work continues on internal fixings by Portakabin, 

and external by the existing builders. 
Ready for handover during the Easter Holidays as 

promised. 
 

23rd March 2018 
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Attendance 

School year to date: 95.3%                                                              
This week has seen no change to our 

attendance. 

 

 
 

 

This weeks question:-  

What date do you think the new build will be delivered on?! 

  
Wednesday 22nd March!! 

 

This weeks question: 

What date do you think we will be in the new classroom?!  

a)Before 16th April 

b)On the 16th April 

c) After the 16th April! 

 

Music Assembly. 

Wednesday 28th March sees our end of term 

music assembly starting at 1.30pm in the 

community hall. 

All parents, carers, grandparents and music 

lovers are welcome. 

 

Clubs 

Art club on Monday will continue as normal for the 

infants (Reception- Yr 2 with Mrs Harvey) but all 

other clubs next week will be cancelled.   

 

 

 
County champions! Fantastic result for William 

Uglow, he was part of the year 3 /4 boys team 

who are Cornwall County cross county 

champions 2018. 

 
 

Sport relief 
There was some amazing swimming today, 
children from reception to year 3 swam a 

cumulative total of 5480 metres. Which equates 
to 3 ¼ miles. What an achievement for such 

young children. Well done Warbstow. 
 

Swimming slips will be sent home shortly 
regarding the purchase of badges. 

 

Monday sees our LAPS cross country return.  

Start time is 4pm we are still looking for parent 

volunteers to support with the event.  Please 

note this is at Warbstow School not in 

Launceston. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
                                                             
 

 

www.warbstow.org.uk 

If you are having any problems with your app please uninstall and reinstall.  New updates were launched last 

weekend to fix all bugs. 

 

If you have misplaced your log on details please ask Miss Hicks 

 

 

Just a reminder that FOWS are seeking donations of Easter Egg prizes for next week. 

Also the colouring competition is 50p per child. 

Egg rolling is 50p per adult/child. 

Please can you hand money to Sarah or Becky please on Thursday morning. 

Guess the name of the toy will be circulating the main playground with Sarah from Monday morning @ 

£1 a go. 

 

 

 Warbstow Wonders 
To share our children’s achievements we are going to publish the names of pupils receiving special 

certificates.  This week congratulations go to:  

                                                                                                                                          

  

                                                                

 
 

Club 99 

Harvey 

Eoin 

Freddie 

Janosh 

Melody  

Archie B 

Paige 

Working Hard 

Janosh 

Billy 

Matthew 

Class 3 for coping so well on 

Wednesday in the hall. 

Kind and Helpful 

Billy 

Matthew 

Annabel 

Ruby 

Pippa 

Matilda 

Also a big well done to class 1 on their trip to the Gardens of Heligan on Wednesday and their impeccable 

behaviour 

http://www.warbstow.org.uk/

